
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have almost reached the 
end of the first and longest 
school term. We have been  
pleased to see the good       
progress the children are  
making in all areas of learning. 
They are becoming more and 
more  confident in accessing 
the independent activities. 

 

Homework 

Thank you for 

helping your 

children      

complete the homework and 

for uploading photos on 

Class Dojo. Your support is 

much appreciated. We can 

see the impact of your work 

on the children’s progress. 

Please continue to encourage 
your children to demonstrate 
the Team Ant dispositions at 
home as well. 

 

 We work together. 

 We are good team      
players.  

 We listen to each    
other. 

 We like to say ‘Well 
done!’ to others when 
they have good ideas. 

 

 

Online ICT workshop-  

4th December for all 3 

Reception classes. Links 

will be sent via class  

dojo. 

Circus in School– 19th 

December 2023 
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Kenmore Park 
Infant & Nursery 
School 

The reception team 

 Peacock Class— 

Mrs Vyas (Phase Leader) ,Mrs 
Megha and Mrs Jameel 

 Flamingo Class— Mrs 
Hirtopanu, Mrs Karia and 
Mrs Serban 

 

 Penguin Class— 

Mrs Parekh and Miss Patel 

Other support: Mrs Gadher, 
Mrs Almeida and Mrs Jethani        

Daily reading 

We can never stress 
enough the importance of 
the 10-minutes-daily    
reading at home. Children 
who read at home can 
achieve the Early Learning 
Goals in Reading and   
develop their writing and 
comprehension skills. 
Please, make time for  
everyday-reading.        
Encourage the children to 
read their book fluently. 

 

Christmas production 

There are 2 days set for 
our Christmas production 
with morning and after-
noon performances: 

 

11th of December 9.30 am 
and 1.15 pm -parents with 
children  in buggies. 

 

12th of December— 9.30 
am adults only ( no bug-
gies) 

 

 

 

 

 

.   

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Congratulations 

We would like to say well done to the following children who have impressed staff by 

demonstrating the disposition of Team Ant at school.  

Peacock Class                  Flamingo Class                    Penguin Class 

 Fatima 

For supporting her 
friends when they are 
upset. 

 

Eliza-Maria 

For being a team player 
and helping her 
friends.   

Rut 

For always taking part 
in tidy-up activities and 
helping other children 
in the class.  


